
We have entered the "Infection Alert Period" 

 

In Hyogo Prefecture today, 24 newly infected people have been confirmed, which turns 

out to be 10.7 people in moving average over the past 1 week. We have entered the 

“Infection Alert Period”. 

 

Because of the above-mentioned situation, based on the response scenario, we came to a 

decision for the immediate medical care system and restrictions on social activities.   

We strongly request the citizens of prefecture to observe the followings.  

[To the citizens of the prefecture] 

○ Please refrain from unnecessary and nonurgent traffic to and from densely populated 

areas such as Tokyo or other areas where infections are re-expanding.                

○ Please refrain from entering the restaurants that provide entertainment or serve 

alcoholic drink but do not comply with the infection spread prevention guidelines.              

○ Please also register on and use the “Hyogo Prefecture New Corona Tracking System”.                                                                    

○ Please incorporate the new Hyogo lifestyle: Avoid 3Cs (Closed spaces, Crowds, and 

Close contact), Wear a sanitary mask with consideration of heat stroke, etc. 

[To business operators]    

○ Thorough implementation of infection prevention measures based on the infection 

spread prevention guidelines for each industry.                                   

○ Please post the “Infection Prevention Measures Declaration Poster”.                       

○ Please comply with the infection spread prevention guidelines, especially at the 

restaurants that provide entertainment, such as “Bars” and “Clubs” or that serve 

alcoholic drink.                                                           

○ In case your employees have even a slight symptom, please contact the local public 

health institute and have them undergo medical examination.                        

○ Please register on “Hyogo Prefecture New Corona Tracking System”, and display its 

QR code. 
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[For students and young people] 

○ Please be careful when dining with a large number of people. Please refrain from 

using stores that do not take infection control measures.                              

○ Please avoid loud conversations while eating or drinking or sharing a drinking glass 

or bottle.                                                               

○ Please avoid using restaurants that do not take infection prevention measures.                    

○ Please also register and use the “Hyogo Prefecture New Corona Tracking System”. 

We would like all citizens of the prefecture and businesses to continue working on the 

“Hyogo Style”, and we ask for your understanding and cooperation in efforts to prevent 

the spread of infection. 

 

17 of July, the 2nd year of Reiwa Era 

Ido Toshizou, Governor of Hyogo Prefecture 
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